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Dear Mr Brok, 

 

We would like to thank you for your contribution to the session on migration on Tuesday 14 June 2016 

during the meeting of the LV COSAC in The Hague. We look back on a very successful conference.  

 

Your willingness to participate as a panellist in this session along with Ms Berlinghieri and Mr Hampl 

have contributed to an interactive discussion on this topic. 

 

We would like to draw your attention to a short video report and photo series of this conference, 

available through the website parleu2016.nl. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Tuur Elzinga Mr Malik Azmani   

Chairman of the committee on  Chairman of the committee on 

European Affairs of the Senate  European Affairs of the House of 

Representatives 

 


